
Bridge Neighbourhood Plan - Decision Statement (Regulation 18) 

The examiner’s report on the Bridge Neighbourhood Plan 2022-2037 was received on 17 
November 2023. 

This recommended that the Plan should proceed to referendum subject to a number of 
proposed modifications. 

The modifications are required to ensure that the Plan meets the basic conditions set out in 
legislation. The examiner also recommended that the area for the referendum should be 
based on the designated neighbourhood area which the Plan relates to. 

In accordance with Regulation 18 of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 
2012, each of the proposed modifications have been accepted by the city council and the 
Plan will now proceed to referendum. 

A copy of the submission neighbourhood plan (including supporting documents), the 
examiner’s report and the council’s Regulation 18 decision statement can be viewed on the 
council’s website at: www.canterbury.gov.uk/planning-and-building/neighbourhood-planning 

Hard copies of the examiner’s report and decision statement can also be viewed at the City 
Council offices at Military Road, Canterbury, CT1 1YW at the following times: 

● Mondays 10am - 2pm 
● Tuesdays 10am - 2pm 
● Thursdays 10am - 2pm 

Please note that the Council offices will be closed on Monday 25 December 2023 and 
Monday 1 January 2024. 

The City Council will publicise the date and details of the referendum in due course 
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